
FACULTY SENATE MINUTES 
February 12, 2004 
 
The Faculty Senate of the University of North Alabama met February 12, 2004 in 
the Banquet Hall of the University Center at 3:30 p.m. 
 
President Barrett called the meeting to order and recognized the following 
proxies:  

Dr. Keith Lindley for Senator Adler from Foreign Languages, 



concerning the Promotion and Tenure Policy.  They are in the process of 
compiling the information and hope to have a report next month. 

 
 3. The Faculty Attitude Survey Committee reported that the survey has 

been finalized with 93 questions.  The target for delivery of the survey is 
March 8.  They hope to receive the completed surveys by March 19 and 
have a report complete by April 14. 

 
B. Shared Governance Committees: 
 1.  Dr. Ron Smith reported from the Infrastructure Committee.  The 

development of the west side of campus, the pedestrian bridges, the Cox 
Creek softball field, and the use of Powers Hall for the ESL program are 




